From: Sarah Winegardner <sarah.h.wine@gmail.com>
Date: June 12, 2017 at 10:15:34 PM EDT
To: tmadison@bexley.org
Subject: Resolution 07-17
Sir,
I will be unable to attend the city council meeting tomorrow but I very much wish I was able to be there.  I, and my family, deeply believe in the profound importance of this resolution.  In this time words are especially powerful and I have already seen the kinds of actions by members of our community that embody the message these words communicate.  
Please pass this resolution, not only as an impetus to spur generosity of spirit and action, but as a beacon illuminating what Bexely already is.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sarah Winegardner
